From: Candy Barasch

To: Kelly Churney
Subject: ARC # 21-017 for 223 Monterey Road
Date: Monday, September 13, 2021 11:12:40 AM

**x***Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or attachments should
not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all requests for information or changes to Town
records should be verified for authenticity . ******

Dear Ms. Churney,

My name is Candace Barasch. My husband, Michael and | are the owners of 239 Monterey Road. We have reviewed
the revised ARCOM package for the proposed plan at 223 Monterey Road and are in complete support of the
project. The aesthetic of the proposed house is very quiet and elegant and will greatly enhance the existing property.
We truly hope that you will approve the plans for this stunning new home. Please feel free to reach out with any
questions or concerns.

Best,
Candace and Michael Barasch

Sent from my iPad
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